
PROJECT GREEN

Dear Stakeholder,

The Prosiect Gwyrdd Project Board is pleased to announce that following a period of detailed tender evaluation 
it recommends to the Joint Committee that Viridor should be identified as the Preferred Bidder, to deliver an 
environmentally sustainable waste management solution for the Partnership. The Preferred Bidder status 
cannot be confirmed until it has been recommended by the Joint Committee on 7 February and approved by 
each Partner Council at meetings between 26 February and 6 March.

Please see attached the press release which has been released to the media for the Preferred Bidder 
identification.

Public events will be provided to support this announcement. Four drop in sessions will take place in Cardiff, 
with a roadshow held in each other partner authority to give residents in these areas information on the 
scheme.

Now that the Preferred Bidder has been identified, the public information on this proposal will be sent to print 
and residents in close proximity to Trident Park EFW facility will receive an information booklet to their homes 
later in the month. Poster advertising will also be put up in areas of high footfall in Cardiff Bay and Splott, as 
well as engagement with the media.

A further newsletter will be sent to all stakeholders giving the dates and times of the public events in the 
coming weeks and all of the information that will be presented at the drop in sessions is now available online 
at http://prosiectgwyrdd.co.uk/english/preferred_bidder.html

For any further information on the procurement, the Project is available by email via info@prosiectgwyrdd.co.uk 
or via telephone on 02920 717 523.

For any further information on the development please contact Viridor by email via cardiff@viridor.co.uk or by 
telephone through 0800 4334 800.
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